
CITY OF BELLEWOOD 
 
MINUTES - COMMISSIONERS MEETING - SEPTEMBER 11, 2018 
 
Present: Nicole Walton, Wayne Rudloff, Steve Dougherty, Karen Koch 
 
Meeting called to order by Nicole Walton at 6:30 pm.  
 
July minutes were not available for approval. 
 
Monthly financial statements and YTD 2018 were approved by Wayne and 2nd by Nicole. 
Question arose by Wayne regarding lack of payment listed on financial statement to contract 
city attorney. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Goforth and Herron Accounting Firm audits for 2015 and 2017 have been completed and sent to 
state. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Newsletter will go out after election in November to include new commissioners.  
 
Newsletter additions will be discussed at October 9th meeting. 
 
Proof of receipt form for KRS 15.257 will be collected at October 9th meeting.  Karen will 
provide additional copies of form for commissioners to sign. 
 
New City of Bellewood Commissioners will be invited to the November 13th meeting. 
 
Website emails supposedly sent by residents but not received will be addressed by Karen. 
 
Wayne reported residents are using the tree planting program. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:09 pm. 


